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INVITATION 
 
 

to all ESC Member Federations 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The Swiss Shooting Sport Federation cordially invites your delegations to participate at the 
 

25m LAPUA European Cup 2017 in Thun / Switzerland 
 
The competitions will take place from 5th until 7th July 2017 at the Shooting Range “Guntelsey” of 
Thun. 
 
 
We are looking forward to welcome your team in the City of Thun and remain 
 
 
with best regards. 
 
 
 

SWISS SHOOTING SPORT FEDERATION 
The president chairman organisation 
 

 
D. Andres                       A. Wyss 
 
Enclosed: 

 general information 

 preliminary program 

 preliminary entry form 

 final entry form 

 transportation form 

 firearms and ammunition declaration form 

 map for arrival by car 
 
 
Copies to: 
ESC Secretariat 
Ursula Stäuble, Member of the ESC Pistol Discipline Group.   
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